
Sir,

D-20t2021 Office of the Divisional Forest Officer,
Nemmara, Ayinampadam - 678 508,

Phone : 04923-243179, Mob : 9447979062,
E-mail : dfo-nenmara. f_or@.kerala. gov.in

Date:09/0312022
From

Aneesh C.P
Divisional Forest Officer

To
The Assistant Executive Engineer
RBC Sub Division,
Kozhinjampara.

Sub:- Implementation of Kuriarkutty- Karappara Irrigation Project - Joint verification of
Proposed project area - reg.

Ref:- 1. Proposal No.FP/KL /Others/t48660/2027.
2. This Office Lr. even dtd 05.01.2022,L9.0L.2022 &L7.02.2022.
3. That Office Lr. No. D 1 -SAKKI Plz 019 -20 dtd 2 4.02.2022.

********
Attention is invitecl'to the above subject. During the final discussion on 09.03.2022

inconnection with scrutiny of the proposal for survey works related to the Implementation of
Kuriarkutty- Karappara Irrigation Project (SAKKIP), the following points may be furnished for
taking further actions in this regard.

Disposal of debris produced during the survey was sought vide ref. 2nd cited and vide ref.3'd

cited, it replied that there will not be any debris resulting due to the investigations. But, on

scrutiny of the proposal and site inspection, it is found that huge qlantity of debris will be

produce during the time of drifting tunnel (1.8m (W) x 2.1m (H)) at various locations,

borehole drilling in 76mm diameter and headrace tunnel etc. So how much forest area is
needed for dumping of debries produced during the survey works may be furnished.

Whether any additional road access other than existing forest road is needed for using the
machinery of Drifting Tunnel etc or any of the proposed works.

Copy to the Superintending Engineer & User Agency
Chunnambuthara, Palakkad for information.
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